
From: Mike Ner  
Sent: 2022/05/22 6:53 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Re: 227 Vodden St. E 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Hello Carmen Caruso, 

 

I have been a resident at the surrounding location of the proposal to amend current zoning at 227 Vodden St. E for a 

long time. 

I would like to state my 

opinion and say that I oppose this amendment and potential development of high-rises at that location. 

The reason is simple, I do not want to look at high-rise buildings from my property.  

 

Sincerely, 

Michael Ner 

 


